
 

 

Minute 2 

Applicant: The Wellington Company Limited 

Location:         232, 264, 270 and 276 Shelly Bay Rd  

Application Number: Service Request 368659 

Subject: Update on the Process 

   

Further to Minute 1, the Reporting Officer has requested that the timeframe for preparation of 

the section 42A Report be extended by 1 week to enable him to fully review the specialist 

reports, some of which are yet to be delivered. 

The Commissioners have approved this request, and the parties are therefore advised of the 

updated timetable as follows: 

(a) The section 42A report, and all specialist reports, are to be received by 14 June 2019. 

 

(b) The Commissioners will review those reports to ensure they are fit for purpose, and will 

issue further instructions by 28 June 2019 requesting any further information or 

assessments that we may require. 

It seems likely a hearing will be required, and that will most likely be held in late July or early 

August 2019. 

Under Section 76(2)(f) of the HASHA and Section 37 of the RMA, the statutory timeframe is 

extended as outlined above.   

 

 

Gary Rae 

Chair of Hearings Panel, on behalf of  
Commissioners Helen Atkins and Ray O’Callaghan   
 
28 May 2019 


